
City of Castle Rock 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Adoption of Interim Zoning Controls 
 

The Castle Rock City Council will hold a public hearing to receive comments on the adoption of 
interim zoning controls to permit master planned developments in all zoning districts as a 
conditional use.  The public hearing to receive testimony has been scheduled to be held during 
the regular meeting of the Castle Rock City Council on Monday, April 26th, 2021 starting at 7:30 
pm. The City Council meetings are typically conducted at the Castle Rock Senior Center, 222 
Second Avenue SW, Castle Rock, Washington, however due to restrictions on public meetings 
during the COVID-19 pandemic, it is possible that the City Council meeting and this public hearing 
will be a virtual meeting and conducted online.  Information about the interim zoning controls is 
available in the Clerk-Treasurer’s office at City Hall.  In addition, written comments may be mailed 
to the City of Castle Rock, PO Box 370, Castle Rock, WA 98611 and must be received no later than 
4:00 PM on Monday April 26th, 2021.  For more information, please contact Carie Cuttonaro at 
(360) 274-8181 or ccuttonaro@ci.castle-rock.wa.us. 
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